
 

 
2024 STOCKING STUFFERS PROJECT 

 

 
Thank you for partnering with Project KARE  

and other local organizations for the  
2024 Stocking Stuffers Project.   

 
Stockings filled with fun items such as toys as well  

as school supplies and personal items for children of   
all ages are collected and distributed to  
children in need through Project KARE. 

 
 

Stockings may be dropped off   
from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

at the following location:  
 

 Stark County Children Services  
Cornerstone Building 

402 2nd Street SE  
Canton OH  44702  

 

or  
 

contact Michelle Neisel at 330-451-8846  
to make arrangements for Project KARE volunteers  

to pick up stockings at your location. 

 
 
 

 

Stockings should be dropped off or picked up by December 13th! 
 

 


